
STUDENT INSURANCE 

2019 – 2020 School Year

Dear Parents: 

In spite of extensive efforts on our part to promote safety, students are sometimes injured 

at school or on their way to and from school.  This often places a financial burden on 

parents if they are uninsured. 

The Titusville Area School District offers a group plan of accident protection that provides 

benefits for children injured at school or on school property.  

The plan of insurance being offered is limited in coverage.  The link below will take you to 

the insurance carrier’s website which describes in detail the coverage and limitations of 

this program.  This insurance is made possible by the Titusville Area School District solely as 

a public service.  You may or may not elect to insure your child; however, the opportunity 

is being presented to you.  If you presently have adequate medical insurance coverage, 

either individually or through your employer, you may not wish to purchase this coverage. 

http://www.bollingerschools.com/titusvillearea 

http://www.bollingerschools.com/titusvillearea

